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Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
In relation to the recent Poly Implant Prothèse breast implant issue, some health consumer 
organisations have suggested that a national, data-linked, real-time adverse event reporting 
system would have eliminated the need for a dedicated hotline.  Is the Commonwealth 
considering this advice? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
This matter was extensively canvassed during the review of Health Technology Assessment 
in Australia and is covered in Recommendation 13 of that review.  It remains under 
consideration by the Government. 
 
 


